
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

14/06/2023 

MR Steve Carrodus 
17 / 25 Marshall ST 
Manly NSW 2095 

RE: DA2023/0597 - 14 / 22 Central Avenue MANLY NSW 2095 

I am 100% supportive of this development in an area that is lacking and has become 
somewhat of a dead zone in the Manly CBD. 
To see this space developed into retail that includes the helath and wellness industry connects 
what Manly is about and will bring together 100's of people in a positive environment. 
I manage a major tourist site in Manly and cannot encourage enough the importance of 
keeping new interest and actiivties coming into Manly so all types, visitors and locals alike. 
PLease consider moving this application along as soon as possible and help pull the small 
business of Manly our of the covid hangover quicker. 
Thank you, 
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